
St. Anne’s Primary School  

 

Dear Parent  

  

P6/7 will be visiting the RADAR (Risk Avoidance Danger Awareness Resource) Centre, 

Belfast on Tuesday 23rd February. This trip will be free of charge.  

  

The bus will leave the school sharp at 10 am and return at approximately 3.30pm.  Please fill 

in the reply slip below if you permit/do not permit your child to attend. A packed lunch and 

small break is essential.  Also remember to bring a warm coat and inhaler if required.  

  

NB:  Parents who collect their child at school are asked to note the later pick up time.  

Alternative arrangements must be made for those who travel on Alistair’s bus.   

  

Yours sincerely  

Mr H Duffin  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

RADAR TRIP  

  

Name of Child: ___________________________________________________ 

  

I permit my child to attend the trip to the RADAR Centre on Tuesday  

23rd February. 

  

I do not permit my child to attend the trip to the RADAR Centre on  

Tuesday 23rd February.  

Please tick the appropriate box 

  

Signed: ___________________________________________ (parent/guardian) 

  

Date: _________________________________  

  


